
PUBLIC HEARING 

CITY OF INDEPENDENCE 

PROPOSED BUDGET 

 

 

A budget hearing is to be conducted by the City Council for all interested citizens of the 

City of Independence, Missouri.   

 

The hearing will be held on May 15, 2023, at 6:00 p.m. for the purpose of discussing the 

proposed budget for the July 1, 2023 – June 30, 2024, fiscal year. The meeting will be 

streamed on City7 and YouTube.   

 

All interested citizens will have the opportunity to give written and oral comments.  The 

proposed budget may be examined after May 8, 2023, between 9:00 a.m. and 5:00 p.m. 

weekdays, except holidays, at the City Clerk’s Office, City Hall, 111 E. Maple.  The 

document will be posted on the City’s website - Indepmo.org. 
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